
From: Chris Cox <ccox@scbiznews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/19/2015 3:03:10 PM
Subject: Re: Statement request

If I can get it by next Monday, that'll be fine. No huge hurry

On Thu, Nov 19, 2015 at 2:59 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Chris what is your deadline?

 

From: Chris Cox [mailto:ccox@scbiznews.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 2:54 PM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Statement request

 

Hey Chaney,

 

Hope all is well. This is Chris over at the Business Report. I'm working on a story advancing the 
impending wrapup of Amazon's sales tax break, which it will begin collecting on Jan. 1.

 

I was hoping to get a statement from Haley on this. I'm curious, was this sales tax a success? Was 
it worth it in the long run to give them this break in order to bring all the jobs and economic activity 
to the area? It's projecting to bring $13.7 million annually to the state once it begins collecting on 
Jan. 1, just how important will that money be as South Carolina continues flood recovery efforts 
and potential infrastructure improvements?

 

Thanks so much! 

 

--

Chris Cox

Staff Writer, Columbia Regional Business Report

1612 Marion Street, Suite 301

Columbia, S.C., 29201

(803) 726-7545 (w)
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(803) 609-0592 (c)

(803) 253-6521 (f)

 

-- 

Chris Cox
Staff Writer, Columbia Regional Business Report
1612 Marion Street, Suite 301
Columbia, S.C., 29201
(803) 726-7545 (w)
(803) 609-0592 (c)
(803) 253-6521 (f)
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